



Pleasant Rise, Hatfield, Herts, AL9 5DR

01707 267333 | www.ryde.herts.sch.uk Headteacher: Mrs Sue Thompson

30th November 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

Nursery and Reception Christmas performance – Monday 19th December 2022 at 11am

As you may be aware, there have been a few issues with booking of tickets on Arbor for the Christmas performances. We have therefore decided to ask you to book your seats by returning the slip below indicating your ticket preference. The seats will be allocated on a first come first served basis. All previous bookings on ARBOR will be removed.

As a reminder, you are invited to join the Nursery and Reception classes at 11am on Monday 19th December for their Christmas performance.

This will be held in the school hall. You should arrive by 10.50am. The performance will last approximately 20 minutes.

Due to the size of the hall, tickets will be restricted to 2 tickets per family in total.

Younger siblings will be able to attend, but I would ask for your co-operation in ensuring the performance is not interrupted by leaving the hall if your child becomes distracting. I would ask for your co-operation in ensuring the performance is not interrupted by leaving the hall if your child becomes distracting. I would also ask that they remain sitting on your lap for the entire performance and not be allowed to run around the hall.

We apologies for any inconvenience this may have caused you. This is a technical issue with ARBOR which they have been unable to resolve.

I hope that you are all looking forward to the Christmas festivities.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Sue Thompson

ue hourson

Nursery and Reception Christmas performance	
4	td.
Child's Name	
Please reserve me	_ tickets for the concert on Monday 19 th December 2022 at 11.00am
Ticket allocation no mor	e than 2 in total















